
 
  
 
November 30, 2021 
 
 
RE: Notice of Cancelation of Bids 
 RFP:   Library Chiller Replacement 

Published:  October 7, 2021 
 
 
The City has elected to cancel the above referenced Invitation to Bid for the Library Chiller Replacement.  
Pursuant to ORS 279B.100 and the provisions of the Invitation to Bid, the City has determined that it is in 
the City’s best interest to cancel all bids at this time.   
 
The City would like to thank you for your interest in this procurement and hopes your firm will consider 
involvement in other City procurements and solicitations in the future.  Please feel free to contact me if 
you have any questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jesse Cuomo 
Community Services Director 
503.982.5266 


